
 

 
       Congratulations! 

 
Are you retiring or selling your practice? 

Please let the Dental Amalgam Program staff know! 
Please email the information below to:  dentalamalgamprogram@sanjoseca.gov 

Or mail the form below to: Dental Amalgam Program, City of San José Watershed Protection 
200 East Santa Clara Street, 7th floor; San José, CA  95113 

 

Yes, I am RETIRING!  Q: Do we need a NEW Wastewater 
Discharge permit if our practice 
is MOVING? 

Name of retiring dentist:__________________ 
_____________________________________ 
Practice name:___________________________ 
Address:_____________________Suite:_______ 
City & Zip:_______________________________ 
Phone:__________________________________ 
Email:___________________________________ 
Practice Permit Number:____________________ 
 
 

 Yes, I am SELLING my practice! 
 
The practice above will be taken over by: 
Name of new dentist:_____________________ 
New practice name:______________________ 
Address:_____________________Suite:______ 
City & Zip:______________________________ 
Phone:_________________________________ 
Email:__________________________________ 
 
Date of new ownership:_____________________ 
 

 

A:  Yes.  Dental wastewater 
discharge permits are issued to a 
specific dental practice at a 
specific location. If your practice 
is moving, you need to apply for 
a new permit for the new 
location. 

 

 You may download a permit 
application from the website: 
www.sanjoseca.gov/dental 

 Mail the completed application 
to our office and after review, 
we will issue you a new permit. 

 
Thank you!  
Dental Amalgam Program Staff  
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